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The Department of Water and Sanitation (DWS) joined forced with the Department of 
Employment and Labour and Dr Kenneth Kaunda District Municipality (DRKKDM) on 14 April 
2023, to drive a service delivery blitz at Jourbeton extension 24 in Matlosana Local 
Municipality.   

The Department created awareness on career opportunities found in the Department, as well 

as at various water infrastructures projects.  

The Department of Water and Sanitation officials from Water Sector Support and Sanitation 

directorates interacted with community members to give them information with regards to the 

core functions of DWS. The officials also listened to the residents’ water and sanitation 

challenges.  

Most residents from extension 24 raised no complaints with water supply in their area. They 

have explained that the only time they do not have water is when there are constructions or 

infrastructure maintenance by the municipality.  

Residents from extension 15 and 17 also raised minor complains with their water supply in 
their area. Most of the residents in Matlosana Local Municipality are  happy with the water 
services, despite the hindrance caused by the loadshedding. 
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